
Project Update: May 2012 
 
1. Field research 
During the second half of the project field research continued. Two wintering and several 
migrating species were monitored. Monitoring of the breeding species began in April 2012 
and will be finished in the beginning of June 2012. 
 
2. Educational workshops 
The workshops were done with three high schools and three hunting associations at the 
beginning of the migration period. The educational material was distributed to the 
participants, a poster describing the area of research and the target species, a leaflet with 
the basic information about the crane and the “Crane Identification Card” with the detailed 
description of the monitored species.  The feedback was positive and more than 10,000 
cranes were recorded by the observers.  
 
The news about the workshop is available on:  
http://ptice.ba/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=103%3Aprva-radionica-
na-kuprekom-glamokom-i-duvanjskom-polju&catid=1%3Alatest-news&Itemid=49&lang=en 
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